BUNGE

5 October 2016

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General:

As a signatory of the UN Global Compact, Bunge is please to submit its Communication on Progress.
Additional information can be found in Bunge’s Global Citizenship Report, its Web site (bunge.com) and
in other public disclosures, including those submitted via the CDP (Water, Forest and Climate Change).

During 2015 and 2016, Bunge worked across its business on issues and efforts related to the UN Global
Compact’s ten principles. Our teams implemented commitments to source more sustainable palm oil
and to reduce deforestation from our supply chains. They also worked to identify ways to apply the CEO
Water Mandate more deeply into our operations. Each of these commitments and their resulting
policies, processes and engagements encompass human and labor rights, and environmental
responsibility.

In partnership, we are leveraging our capabilities to promote sustainable development in agricultural
supply chains. With The Nature Conservancy we are developing decision support technology that will
help channel agricultural expansion in South America into environmentally suitable areas and away from
forests and high biodiversity lands. In India, we are helping to build a coalition to increase the
transparency of the palm oil trade into that country. We continue to make gains in reducing the
environmental footprint of our own operations, while applying rigorous governance across our
company. We are also enhancing our transparency through additional sustainability reporting following
the GRI4 methodology.

We look forward to continued progress. With this communication, we express our continued
commitment to the UN Global Compact and its principles.
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CEO
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